The Center of the Nation Appaloosa Horse Club met on February 6th, 2010 at Brookings, SD for the Year End Awards Banquet.  Board members present were Lori Richards, Penny Petersen, Denise Dutenhoffer, Dorine Bennett, Terri McCarty, Billie Rederth, and Doug Nickels.  Other members were present as this meeting was open to all members.  
Treasurer’s report read.  Bills presented included website hosting, postage for newsletters, and a bill for printing and envelopes for the newsletters.  Motion made and approved to pay all bills.

Secretary’s report read and approved.

Old business

1. Spring Spotacular

A. Judges:  Robert Mueller and Mary Ingwerson.  Contracts will be sent out.  Mileage will be $0.40 per mile if high gas prices and $400 a day.

B. Show bill reviewed and discussed adding/deleting classes

Classes added will be all Novice NonPro:  Hunt Seat Eq, Western Eq, Hunter Under Saddle, Reining, Working Cow, barrels, Poles, Figure 8 stake race, Keyhole, Steer Daubing

C. Insurance:  Contact Sandy Rebstock about insurance 

D.  Sawdust:  Doug will contact TSC.  

2. Trail Ride will be at Turkey Creek on September 18th.  Discussion held concerning price as Turkey Creek charges per ride.  Insurance will also need to be discussed.

3. Last year’s raffle winner of the quilt will be at Horse Fair to pick it up.

4. Newsletter/Survey:  did receive a membership from it so far.

New business:

1. Election of Officers:  

President:   Lori Richards

VP:
 Penny Petersen

Secretary:  Diane Englund

Treasurer: Dorine Bennett
Director:  Billie Rederth

Director:  Doug Nickels

Director Terri McCarty

Newsletter:  Denise Dutenhoffer

2. Horse Fair:  Diane volunteered her horse for the breed stall.  Lori will order pamphlets.  Need help setting up and working the booth

3. Regional Club Advisory Report:  Discussion about struggling clubs, memberships.  Also discussed high point regional awards.  Questions came about from Advisory Board about double pointing a 4 judge show.  Suggestions were given to double point small shows to get more people involved.
4. NonPro Advisory Report: Discussion about National Point Show.

Next meeting will be March 6th, 2010 at Terri McCarty’s place.  Meeting adjourned at 6:10 followed by meal and awards being presented.

